
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – May 2014

President:  Byard Derr Sr.
V. President:  George Walko
Treasurer:  Ron Denman
Secretary:  Pat Derr

Hello BDTHC members, 

   Looks like we are having good weather 
and good Hunts.  I hope it stays this 
way! 

   1st on the agenda is the Club Hunt, Picnic.  Which will be 
held on June 8th at the Goss's House beginning at 9am to meet, 
set up fields and bury targets.  

First hunt about 10:30am! 

   You MUST let Ron Denman know by June 1st if you are attending 
and Paying ahead or at the Picnic!  Cost is $50.00. 

Remember to bring a covered dish to share.  The club is 
providing dessert and Hamburgers and Hot Dogs. 

   We will be having an auction of items that the club has and 
if any members would like to donate any items for the auction 
that would be great.

   Our June club  meeting will be held at the picnic hunt.  
Please try to attend. 

    George Walko is checking into having a club group outing at 
Beltsville Dam. 

    Our August open hunt is next and if any members have coins 
or other items they would like to donate to the kids hunt,  
please let us know! 

   Winners in the finds of the month were:  Coins:  Francis 
Kelly 
                                                                   
Jewelry:  Myron Tyberski 

"The Penn Pointer"



                                                                    
Misc.:  Myron Tyberski 

Congratulations to the winners you are entered into the yearly 
drawing. 

   Unfortunately we had a short meeting due to having to meet in 
the main chambers.  I hope we can find a new meeting place soon!

   Two hunts were held in New Jersey on the 17th and 18th of 
May.  One in Ocean City and one in Atlantic city.  Both hunts 
were great as we attended 1 day at each one and did very well. 

   Members from our club attended both hunts,  some both days at 
Atlantic City and some both days at Ocean City, or 1 day at 
each.  I believe that if we could get more of our members to 
attend other hunts we would get more to join in our open hunt. 

Dave Thorntons idea to carpool to go to other hunts to save 
money is  very good and we will discuss it at the club meeting. 

Meeting was closed. 

Happy Hunting 
By Derr 
President BDTHC 


